
A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a   
golden ticket this week and chose a prize from the golden 

chest in Mrs Butler’s office: 

Holly Derbyshire, Jessica Wain,                             
Sid Bickley-Hammond, Maisy Hancock, Rueben Thorley, 

Jake Sanderson 

Children’s News 

Well done to the children below for their out of school 
achievements: 

Poppy Jones passed 10m, 25m and 50m swimming stages 

Website Updates 

We are now on week 4 of the lunch menus  

ParentPay  

Please ensure your ParentPay account in credit, 

any debts over the £20 limit will result in loss 

of use of facilities. Our debt policy can be 

found on the school website.  

    Star of the week 
    

 Clever Caterpillars - Poppy Jones 

 Busy Bees - Alana Farenden  

 Terrific Tigers - Lucas Antrobus  

 Perfect Panthers - Grace N 

 Learning Lions - Alexis Holley 

 Wise Owls - Kacey Billington 

 Super Squirrels - Leah Tinsley  

 Brilliant Badgers - Jake Sanderson  

 Fantastic Foxes - Cora Lancaster  

           Super Speller  

  Clever Caterpillars - Ava Perry  

 Busy Bees - James Baxter  

 Terrific Tigers - Hetty Dawson  

    Perfect Panthers - Abigail Findlay  

 Learning Lions - Hallie Hopwood 

 Wise Owls - Ellie-Paige Morris 

 Super Squirrels - Oliver Lawton  

 Brilliant Badgers - Isobel Smith 

 Fantastic Foxes - Sam Stutcinskas  

            Independent Learner 

 Clever Caterpillars - Lucie Lawton  

 Busy Bees - Archie Allen  

 Terrific Tigers - Bethlyn Dickerson  

  Perfect Panthers - Dominic Latham  

 Learning Lions - Jamie Pierpoint 

 Wise Owls - Lacie Mollart  

 Super Squirrels - Neveah Dickerson 

 Brilliant Badgers - Samantha Harrop 

 Fantastic Foxes - Mason Armitt  

 

  Little Ladybird of the week 

 Jack Mountford   
      

School Council  

On Thursday, the school council will be leading the whole school 

assembly to announce who has been chosen as Head Boy and 

Head girl.  

Book Tokens - The Sun Newspaper  

The Sun newspaper are running a competition to help schools win £600 worth 

of free books for the library!  

We need your support to help collect 3,500 tokens from The Sun newspaper 

to qualify. 

 These tokens will be available from Saturday 23rd November to Saturday 18th 

January. 

Tennis  

A reminder that the last tennis session is on Tuesday 3rd                

December.  

We will inform you when tennis club is back up and running after 

Christmas.  

Parent Workshops 

Thank you to all of those who attended the Phonics 

workshop on Monday and the SATs workshop on Thursday.  

If you were unable to attend you will find all of the 

resources from these meetings on the school website on 

the ‘Communication to Parents’ tab. 

A reminder that on Monday 25th November we have the 

whole school CPA in Maths workshop taking place at 

2:30pm and 5:30pm/  

Keep Active!  

Why not try ‘9 things to do with a Pom Pom’  to keep active on these 

cold nights.  

Follow the link for more information and more tips for keeping active  

 https://youtu.be/BjYNtLngVFE  

https://youtu.be/BjYNtLngVFE


Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

Whole School Parent Workshop -

CPA in Maths  

Monday 25th November 2:30pm 

and 5:30pm  

 

Christmas Fayre 

Friday 29th November  

 

Friday 6th December  

Christmas Dinner 

 

Nativity Week  

Monday 9th to Friday 13th          

December 

 

Christmas Jumper Day  

Friday 13th December  

 

Whole School Pantomime  

Wednesday 11th December 

(afternoon)  

 

Immunisations 

Monday 16th December  

 

PTFA Meeting  

Thursday 23rd January  

 

Standon Bowers Year 4  

Wednesday 26th February  

 

 

School closes for Christmas  

Friday 20th December  

 

School Opens  

Monday 6th January  

 

School Closes For Half-Term  

Friday 14th February  

 

School Opens  

Tuesday 25th February  

22nd November 2019 

Kingsfield News 
 

Theme of the Week 
 

I can persevere with 
my learning  

Part of the   

Learn Together, Play Together, Succeed, Together  

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events @KingsfieldSch 

School Attendance 

Clever Caterpillars 95.33% Busy Bees 99.62%   

Terrific Tigers 98.52% 

Perfect Panthers 93.85% Learning Lions 94.07% 

Super Squirrels 96.13%  Wise Owls 97.67% 

Fantastic Foxes 100%         Brilliant Badgers 98.07% 
 

Last weeks winners are Fantastic Foxes - well done! 

 

 Last weeks Whole School  Attendance was 97.08% 

Our whole school target is 96.6% 

 

  

House Points  
 
 

Saturn 285 

Mars 366 

Jupiter 548 

Earth 419 

PTFA  

Christmas Fayre - 3:30pm onwards  

Come and join us on Friday 29th November for our Christmas Fayre, there will be lots of 

stalls including face painting, a glitter station, hook-a-bag, tombola and many more.  

There will also be an opportunity to meet Santa in his grotto!  

We would be grateful for any gift bags, empty screw top wine bottles (with lids) and        

pre-loved teddy bears donated to help with some of the stalls, please drop these off at 

the school office.  

 Any help from parents with wrapping presents, setting up and  running stalls would be 

much appreciated.   

Christmas Jumper Day  

On Friday 13th December it’s Christmas 

Jumper day!  

Come to school in your Christmas jumper 

with a donation towards Save The Children.  

Christmas Nativity Refreshments  

We would like to be able to offer tea and coffee 

at the nativity performances for parents and    

carers. 

  Thank you to the volunteers for the Early Years, 

if anyone can help with the Year 1, 2 , 3, or Year 4 

performances please contact the school office.  

Thank you in advance. 

*Front row seats will be reserved for volunteers*  
Mental Health and Parent Support Drop In  

On Tuesday 26th November Kathryn from 

Trailblazers will be in school for parents to 

drop-in and have a chat about any concerns 

or support with parenting. She will be based 

in the staff room from 2:45pm. 

 

Illness  

If your child is unwell, please contact the school 

office to inform us before 9:00am on 01782 

973800 or email office@kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk 

If your child is sick please allow them 48 hours 

before returning to school. 


